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123 Main Stieet
White Plains, NewYork 10601..

914 681.6200

N E hE ut ice P es&nt

4sf Authority ~ ~ ' ~ ~

May 31, 1984
JPN- 84- 3 3

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

Subject: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
Gencric Letter 84-11
" Inspections of BWR Stainless Steel Piping"

Dear Sir:

This letter requests that the date for submittal of the
information required by Generic Letter 84-11 be extended
from June 4, 1984 to June 20, 1984. This extension will
allow time necessary to clarify questions that have arisen
regarding the requirements of the Generic Letter and to
prepare an adequate response.

This request for. extension was not submitted, by May 3, 1984,
as requested by the Generic Letter for two reasons. First,
the Generic Letter was not received by the Authority until
May 1, 1984 which did not allow sufficient time to consider
whether an extension would be necessary. Secondly, we are
still awaiting resolution of several technical questions
regarding the contents of the Generic Letter.
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If you.ha've any questions, please contact Mr. J.A. Gray, v.r.L
'

.of my staff.
.5'

- Very ,truly' yours,

) 1:

P. Bayne
'' Executive V ce: President
-Nuclear. Generation

Office of the. Resident-Inspector-cc:

U.S. Nuclear-Regulatory Commission
Post Office' Box 136
Lycoming, New York = 13093
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